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September 3,2021

Clerk Maureen Feeney

1 City Hall Square

Room 601

Boston, MA 02201

R-E: Elections Department Presentation

Dear Clerk Feeney,

This is to provide notice that the Committee of the Whole will hold a virtr,ral meeting to discuss
reprecincting in the City of Boston on Friday, September l7 ,2021 at I I :00 am.

Attendants include the Members of the Boston City Council, Commissioner Eneida Tavares, and

Sabino Piemonte. Please reach out to Jessica Morris at jsssiseJ osla!,gav for a link to
the remote meeting.

Sincerely,

Matt O'Malley, Chair
Committee of the Whole
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